
 

 

SD 36 receives a fee to facilitate the distribution of advertising materials from community organizations and businesses. This fee goes 
toward programs that support students in need. SD 36 does not accept responsibility or liability for the contents of any advertising, 
and does not endorse an advertiser’s services, goods or programs. Visit our online community bulletin board for frequent updates to 
community postings. These links are safe, despite your browser warnings that may suggest otherwise. 

 

  

 

 

 

CHANG'S TAEKWONDO MARTIAL ARTS 
We’re here to help! Our program helps to develop kids into martial arts athletes while also teaching them 
valuable life skills such as confidence, leadership, teamwork, focus, listening skills etc.  
READ MORE 

 

CITY OF SURREY ACTIVITIES & RESOURCES – YOUTH 
Embrace winter's delights with our recreation programs, youth mentorship and joyful activities in Surrey. 
Unwrap the magic and join the fun! 
READ MORE 

 

CITY OF SURREY – HOUSING & SOCIAL DEVELOPMENT 
Help develop the City of Surrey's Social Action Plan! Take the survey and share your voice on important 
social issues before December 15th! 
READ MORE 

 

EJS SCHOOL OF FINE ARTS 
Give your student the joy of the Arts this Holiday Season! 
READ MORE 

 

MINIMAKERS 
Minimakers, After school programs, workshops and classes that provide unique educational experiences for 
kids 5 - 12.  
READ MORE 

  

ZONE 2 – December 2023 

https://www.surreyschools.ca/page/105/community-information
https://media.surreyschools.ca/media/Default/medialib/chang-s-tae-kwon-do.8aef6c162337.pdf
https://communications.surrey.ca/v/443/d8eac94d0fb78dac6e5a7e311012ab19b483a8de64f605ba
https://surrey.simplesurvey.com/f/l/SAP2023?ds=partners
https://media.surreyschools.ca/media/Default/medialib/ejs-school-of-fine-arts-december.351d36162338.pdf
https://media.surreyschools.ca/media/Default/medialib/minimakers.dbd37c162339.pdf


 

 

 

PICS 
Develop essential skills, build your resume, and enhance your career opportunities through free volunteer 
programs with Youth Service Corps! 
READ MORE 

 

SFU SCIENCE AL!VE 
SFU Science AL!VE offers FREE fun and hands-on science, coding, and engineering programs for K-12 
students. 
READ MORE 

 

SURREY CANADIAN BASEBALL ASSOCIATION 
Let's Play Baseball in Surrey! 
READ MORE 

 

SURREY CHRISTMAS BUREAU 
What's on your Wish List - Help us bring smiles to children and families in need by completing this short 
survey! 
READ MORE 

 

SURREY NOW-LEADER 
All About Celebrating Surrey Youth   
READ MORE 

 

TECHNOVATION GIRLSBC 
Technovation GirlsBC is a non-profit technology and entrepreneurship competition where young women 
and girls aged 8-18 work in teams to develop a mobile app or AI project that tackles real-world problems in 
the community. 
READ MORE 

https://media.surreyschools.ca/media/Default/medialib/pics.2bb517162340.pdf
https://media.surreyschools.ca/media/Default/medialib/sfu-science-al-ve-free-community-programs-newsletter.190ef1162341.pdf
https://media.surreyschools.ca/media/Default/medialib/surrey-canadian-baseball-association.b24497162342.pdf
https://media.surreyschools.ca/media/Default/medialib/surrey-christmas-bureau-what-is-on-your-wish-list.f4880e162343.pdf
https://www.surreynowleader.com/e-editions?iid=i20231117153706399&&headline=TmV4dCBHZW4gTm92ZW1iZXIgMjAyMw==&&doc_id=231117234538-6e0068ca844e0834df0e1f51d95b0d87&&pid=p20120309121148491
https://media.surreyschools.ca/media/Default/medialib/technovation-girlsbc.c95c6e162344.pdf
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SD 36 WOULD LIKE TO SAY THANK YOU TO 
THESE GENEROUS DONORS… 

 

 

 

 

 

BACKPACKS 
This year we noticed a substantial increase in the need for 
school supplies for students within the Surrey School 
District. Thankfully this year also brought together an 
amazing array of contributors, ranging from long-standing 
donors who have been consistently supporting us over the 
years, to new donors who have extended their assistance by 
providing school supplies for our students. 

Our special and warm appreciation goes out to those who 
worked so hard to provide our students with much needed 
school supplies to begin their school year in a positive way 
knowing they had the supplies they need to grow and learn.  
Together these organizations raised over $80,000 worth of 
backpacks complete with school supplies for Primary, 
Intermediate and Secondary school children. 

 CCI GROUP 
 ECHO SUPPORT GROUP  
 GURU NANAK FOOD BANK 
 HANNAH AND AMELIA’S ANGELS FOUNDATION 
 HENRY SCHEIN ONE 
 ICNA SISTERS VANCOUVER 
 ISLAMIC RELIEF CANADA 
 KHALSA AID 
 SAHELI FOUNDATION 
 TELUS  
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 CANUCKS FOR KIDS - $40,000 
 Thank you to the Canucks for Kids Fund for their generous 

donation of $40,000 towards our Canucks Community Ball Hockey 
Program. This is a unique opportunity for our learners to 
participate in safe, active, and fun activities that will be focused on 
hockey skill development.   

 

HANNAH & AMELIA FOUNDATION 
Our female-identifying after-school program GIA was 
supported by Hannah & Amelia’s Angels Foundation 
which donated $10,000 towards programming to 
inspire today’s youth. The Foundation strives to assist 
females in reaching their goals while building 
confidence and having fun.   

 

 

 

PARK RIDGE HOMES 
   The students at Bear Creek & Bridgeview Elementary 

continue to receive nutritious meals due to the ongoing 
support of Park Ridge Homes! Thank you for your 
generous $22,000 donation to ensure that students 
have a breakfast and lunch to sustain them for the 
remainder of the school day. 

 

 

PCI DEVELOPMENTS 
PCI Developments continues to support five schools within 
our District to ensure students who are hungry during the 
school day, are met with a nutritious meal. The $90,000 
donation will be used to support the food programs at 
Georges Vanier, Old Yale Road, Lena Shaw, Forsyth Road, and 
AHP Matthew Elementary.  
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STAND FOUNDATION 
 This year, once again, we are grateful to the STAND Foundation 

for their donation of $20,000 to our Learning Centres.  With 
these funds we can continue to run the STAND Foundation 
employment training program supporting over 45 students in 
providing them with one or more pre-employment 
certifications and skills.  These important certifications will 
assist students as they transition from secondary school to 
employment and post secondary. 

 
 

 

JASON & DEB WUBS – WESTLAND INSURANCE 
Thank you to Mr. & Mrs. Wubs for donating to $120,000 to Old 
Yale Road, Forsyth Road, Westerman, and W.E. Kinvig Elementary. 
This generous support enables these four schools to enhance 
school-based essentials and address urgent and fundamental 
needs as they arise. 

 

 

 

 

 


